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We will get through this together!
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Representative Eli and U.S. Congressman Kai Kahele visited

Maʻo Organic Farms and Waiʻanae Coast Comprehensive Health

Center.

At Maʻo Organic Farms we were able to see the amazing work

they are doing to promote sustainable health and agriculture.

They have done a wonderful job empowering our youth to

succeed in college as well as secure sustainable careers in

agriculture.

We also met with members of the Kupuna Council, board

members and the leadership team at Waiʻanae Coast

Comprehensive Health Center. We were able to talk with

emergency room staff and they shared about their experiences

and concerns as it relates to COVID-19 and addressing the needs

of our community. We also discussed  the health and wellness of

the Leeward Coast and the work of WCCHC.  

Both site visits allowed for sharing and listening on our part and

to identify opportunities for the support of the State and Federal

Government.  
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Blessing & Grand Opening of Hoʻohua Early Learning Organization

On October 30th at Puʻu Heleakala Recreation Center, the Hoʻohua Early Learning Organization held their
blessing and grand opening for community members. Kumu Naholowaa & Kumu Sherry Tupua were in
the Helelua Community talking with families about pre-school. The pre-school opened November 1st for
keiki ages 2 to 5. It was wonderful to see kupuna, makua and keiki excited to start school! 


